
 
 

Bulletin No:  15361 
 

19 July 2011 
 
 
Dear Valued Tyco Customers and Suppliers, 
 
I am pleased to inform you that Tyco International, through its Fire Protection Products business, has 
entered into an agreement to acquire Chemguard, Inc., including Chemguard’s subsidiary Williams Fire 
& Hazard Control, Inc.  The businesses will be integrated into our Fire Protection Products business unit, 
combining Chemguard and Williams’ expertise in foam agents and hardware, specialty chemicals, and 
firefighting services with Tyco’s wide range of global fire protection capabilities and offerings. 
 
As a result of the acquisition, Tyco will broaden its product portfolio, service capabilities, fire industry 
knowledge base and R&D expertise in foam product and service solutions globally.  In addition, it will 
allow us to accelerate new product development as well as growth in key markets and verticals. 
 
We anticipate this acquisition will close later in calendar year 2011. In the interim, you should see no 
changes to your daily interactions with Tyco and will continue to receive the level of service and support 
that you have come to expect from us. If you have any questions, please contact the Tyco business lead 
for this acquisition, Steve Grisko, VP of Services, at 1-773-580-2643.   
 
We appreciate your business and the relationship you have built with Tyco Fire Protection Products.  We 
look forward to offering you even greater value in the future.   
 
Best Regards,  

 
 
Colleen Repplier 

President, Tyco Fire Protection Products 

 


